
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
25 February 2021 
 

OLIFANTS PLANT STOPPED 
 
The municipality has received a report from Lepelle Northern Water that they have stopped the 
Olifantspoort plant due to multiple leaks on the Specon pipeline. According to the report it would 
require approximately six hours to repair the leaks. The repairs will be followed by filling of lines 
before water can be released to Polokwane. Reservoir levels in the City and Seshego will be 
affected by this stoppage and areas receiving water are urged to use water sparingly.  

 
The municipality will continue to provide relief to affected areas through water tankers. 
 
The municipality apologize for the inconvenience caused. 
 
Water helpline: 015 023 5376 / 5629 
 
End. 
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